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Immediate Press Release:  

 
Public Lawful Announcement   

Elections for The Ohio Assembly Public Officials:  

Special Elections are ongoing until vacant positions are filled.  
 
Please be advised that: This Public Lawful Announcement is to populate vacant official  
positions for The Ohio Assembly. Additionally, The American Common Law Courts  
within the physical boundaries of Ohio are established and confirming the fact that  
The Ohio Assembly is in Session.  
 
We the People will be holding an election for Ohio Public Officials held by  
teleconference on Monday, May 27, 2024, beginning at 6:30PM, EDT. The election, by qualified 
electors in the form of  yeas, nays or abstains, will begin 
at 6:30PM. All qualified electors are invited to the election for The Ohio Assembly.  
Ongoing Special Elections Announcements will be published to The Ohio Assembly  
members.  
 
You must be a qualified elector meaning an Ohio American State Citizen or American State 
National , living on Ohio for at least one year and a day. United States Citizens (Territorial) and 
Citizens of the United States (Municipal) are owed no Constitutional guarantees and are not 
eligible electors.  
 
For more information, contact via email TheOhioAssembly00@proton.me or visit 
MyOhioAssembly.com 
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